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UNITED NATIONS
ECONOMIC COMMISSION FOR EUROPE

	Please complete and send this form to the following e-mail address as soon as possible, but not later than 1 October 2018
	UNECE Secretariat

Environment Division
Convention on the Transboundary Effects of 
Industrial Accidents

Palais des Nations, 8-14 Avenue de la Paix

1211 Geneva 10
Switzerland

Tel.: +41 22 917 3570
E-mail: teia.conv@unece.org



FINANCIAL SUPPORT REQUEST FORM

I hereby request financial support for my participation in the tenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on the Transboundary Effects of Industrial Accidents, including UNECE Risk Assessment Seminar
Geneva, Switzerland
4 December 2018 (starting at 10.00 a.m.) – 6 December 2018 (finishing at 6.00 p.m.)

	Delegate information

	

	Family Name:
	
	 
	
	First Name:
	
	 
	

	

	Birth day (day/month/year):
	
	 
	
	Nationality:
	
	 
	

	

	Arrival date (day/month/year):
	
	 
	
	Departure date (day/month/year):
	
	 
	


	City of departure:
	
	 
	
	E-mail address:
	
	 
	


	
	Date:
	 
	Signature:
	
	


Please attach a copy of your passport including your signature.

Representatives from Eastern Europe (Belarus, Republic of Moldova and Ukraine), South-Eastern Europe (Albania, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Montenegro, Serbia and the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia), the Caucasus (Armenia, Azerbaijan and Georgia) and Central Asia (Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan, Turkmenistan and Uzbekistan) are requested to send the duly completed form back to the secretariat who will be in touch in respect of further travel arrangements. Participants should plan to arrive on 3 December 2018, and to depart on 6 December 2018 after the end of the meeting or on 7 December 2018, should no return flight/travel in the evening of 6 December 2018 be possible.
As per the decision of the Conference of the Parties at its ninth meeting and the funding available, one representative per country from Eastern and South-Eastern Europe, the Caucasus and Central Asia will be provided with financial support to help them cover the expenses related to their participation.
